Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 10:53 AM

To: 'Szymanowski, Katherine'

Subject: RE: RO350 - Delay in Soil Vapor Field work

Kathy,

I'll extend the submittal date to June 18" in order to formalize an extension request for Geotracker

purposes. I'll look for the data submittals in the near future. It takes a day or three to appear on Geotracker for
checking.

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Szymanowski, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Szymanowski@arcadis.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 10:44 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Subject: RE: RO350 - Delay in Soil Vapor Field work

Mark,
Uploading the EDF and GEO_Well today.

The sampling was completed May 10" and we are waiting on the lab reports. We should have the report completed by
mid-June the latest.

Kathy

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 10:38 AM

To: Szymanowski, Katherine <Katherine.Szymanowski@arcadis.com>
Subject: RE: RO350 - Delay in Soil Vapor Field work

Kathy,



What's the status of this work? An extension for the report due date was not requested (that | can find), but I'm
aware work is in progress. Also, the March groundwater monitoring report does not have an EDF or
GEO_WELL submittal to Geotracker. I'll need to reject the gw report if one is not uploaded shortly.

Keep me posted.

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Szymanowski, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Szymanowski@arcadis.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 17,2018 8:59 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G <CMacleod@chevron.com>; Brandenburg, J.P. <JohnPaul.Brandenburg@arcadis.com>
Subject: RO350 - Delay in Soil Vapor Field work

Mark,

As you know the soil vapor probe installation and sampling (per the 2017 Work Plan) was scheduled to start today. With
the rainfall volume yesterday and the predicted rain for the remainder of this week, we decided to postpone the event
until we have clear weather. Once we have a new date we will notify ACEH. The current driller availability with the
predicted weather is May 3.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Kathy

Katherine Szymanowski (Formerly Brandt) P.G. | Principal Geologist, Project Manager |

Arcadis | Arcadis U.S., Inc.
2300 Clayton Road Suite 400 Concord CA | 94520 | USA
T.+1 510596 9675 | M. + 1 925 202 7948

Professional Geologist / PG-CA 9132
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unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please return it to the sender and then delete the email and destroy any copies of it. While
reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure that no software or viruses are present in our emails, we cannot guarantee that this email or any
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